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Architect hired for Pawnee City building project 
(KLZA)--Pawnee City Council members have approved an agreement with
Carlson, West, Povandra for architectural services on the Cornerstone
Community Building Project.

During their April 22nd meeting the Council approved fees of approximately
$38-thousand for the Omaha firms services.

The cost for the upgrades to the building is estimated at approximately
$256-thousand.

Council members also reviewed the issues with voids under the deck at the
swimming pool. Conversations are ongoing with Premier Pools and Spas to get
the issues corrected.

Amendments to an ordinance concenring the keeping of wrecked vehicles and
machinery, allowing exceptions with a Hobbyist permit was approved on final
reading.
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